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Culver City English Country Dance Contact Tracing Policy 
 
In order to attend a Culver City English Country Dance (CCECD) event, attendees must agree to the 
following statements: 
 

If I show symptoms of COVID-19 within 1 week of a CCECD event, I understand it is 
recommended for me to get tested for COVID-19. 
 
If I test positive for COVID-19 within 1 week of a CCECD event, I will notify the event organizer 
via text or email within 24 hours of receiving the positive result, so that other participants can be 
notified. 

 
 
The CCECD organizers will take the following steps in the case that an attendee tests positive for 
COVID-19: 
 

The Organizer of the relevant CCECD event will be responsible for contacting or arranging 
contact of all participants within 24 hours of being notified that an attendee has tested positive. 
This will be done using the pre-registration contact information provided by participants.  

 
A positive test result from an attendee does not necessarily mean that the attendee contracted COVID-
19 at the event, but it does indicate that person may have been infectious even while asymptotic. Other 
attendees should be aware of this possibility so they can take precautions. 
 


